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Comments: Hello,

The fixed anchors in wilderness draft presented by the NF should not be considered a viable solution. This will

make make climbing in wilderness much more difficult and unsafe. Climbers are one of the few outdoors groups

that truly use the wilderness in a minimal way. Many areas will not have funds for evaluations and wilderness

access will be denied to many people because of this. If you look up at a beautiful mountain will you see fixed

anchors, no. I can barely find them most of the time and I am looking for them. Removing classic climbing routes

for future generations use can't make sense. This will cause accidents and deaths in the climbing world.


